
  

 

REPEAL: BOIL WATER ADVISORY 
Customers of the Woodruff Roebuck Water District  

DATE: 07/10/2025 

The Woodruff Roebuck Water District (WRWD) is advising the customers located 

in areas listed below they no longer need to boil their water prior to drinking or 

cooking. 

AREA: 1900, 1910, 1914 KILGORE BRIDGE RD, ELIJAH SIMMONS RD 

REASON: The WRWD issued a Boil Water Advisory. 

RESULTS:  Results: Bacteriological samples were collected and analyzed by our   

laboratory after flushing of the distribution system in the area listed above. 

The results of the sampling indicate the system is safe to use for drinking 

and cooking purposes. 

The WRWD apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you should 

have any questions concerning this Repeal of the Boil Water 

Advisory, please contact the WRWD office. 

 Woodruff Roebuck Water District business and after hours: (864) 476-3188 

Jeff Erwin 

Water Resources Manager 

 


